MARY ANN YOUNG CENTER 

Project Summary:
City is replacing the current Mary Ann Young Senior Center with a new 15,000 square foot facility located adjacent to the existing facility in Aquatore Park.  The new facility will also include three additional activity rooms that will be available to residents.
The Budget for this project is $5.4 million from the City’s Capital Improvement Fund.

Schedule:
Groundbreaking was held in April 2019 with completion scheduled for December of 2019.  

Budget:
Budget $5.4 million

Architectural Design				$178,000
Additional Work				$  14,320
Engineering and site inspections			$ 55,293.40

Fiber, Asbestos removal, Soil Borings, misc.	$ 30,462
Construction Contract				$3,709,500
Contingency to date				$176,208.34
Estimated Future Contingency			$40,700

Furnishings and Equipment			$256,600
Building Wi-Fi Connection			  $13,000

[bookmark: _GoBack]Total Estimated Cost				$4,474,083.74
